
ANNOUNCEMENTS DECEMBER 3, 2023 

WELCOME BETHEL FAMILY TO 

The “Bethel Players” present a Christmas play: “Breaking 

News: Christ is Born!” And it is Mitten Tree Sunday! 

Thank you to all who are taking part! 

 

MEETINGS: 

 

Bethel UCW Christmas Gathering December 11 at 11:30 
 

Bible Study: “We Make the Road by Walking” 

Many thanks to all who have been taking part and for the                 

many insightful conversations!  Wednesdays at 1:30 

downstairs.  

 

FUNDRAISING: 
 

THANK YOU! To Paul Ruth for the beautiful Christmas Urn 

inserts and  
 

Fundscript Gift Card Fundraiser: Nov. order will be put in on 

Nov. 19th and the Dec. order will be put in on Dec. 10th.                        

Orders to be picked up at church the Sunday after order 

date. Order forms and list of specials are in the Narthex. For 

more details contact Edna Pearse 705 799-7189 or 

betheluctreasurer@gmail.com. 

 

OUTREACH: 

 

GIFTS FOR THE CHILDREN: Omemee Food Bank 

The poster for buying gifts for the children from the Omemee 

Food Bank is in the Narthex. The instructions are on the poster 

for buying a gift. Gifts need to be brought to church by                 

Sunday December 10th.  

More names will be added as they are forwarded to the Food 

Bank. Thank you for your support: it is much needed this year. 
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Prayer Shawl Ministry: If you know of any knitters or crocheters,             

our supply of shawls is getting low. There is wool available 

downstairs, or you will be reimbursed for wool purchased. 

 

REQUEST FOR PRAYER: 
 

Please keep our secretary, Tracy, and Jean Windrem, in your 

prayers. 

 

HELP WANTED! 
 

We are looking for an ‘Administrative Support Person’ for 

Bethel.    This is an 8 hour per week, flexible, work from home 

position, providing support to our minister and congregation. 

Full details, job description and online application at 

www.bethelunitedchurch.ca/employment-opportunities   

Application deadline is December 6, 2023 

 
INVITATIONS: 

 

IT’S A CHRISTMAS PARTY!  Monday Dec 4, 2023, 4:30 pm 
 

Trinity UCW is happy to invite you to their Christmas Potluck 

Dinner and Candlelight service. Remember to wear 

something special for Christmas. It’s time to shine. Please let 

Evelyn know if you plan to attend. 

 

DON’T FORGET! 

Our Cantata and Christmas sweaters on December 17th 
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